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Important Notice to all Chief Administrative Officers 
 
 
 

MUNICIPAL SERVICES OFFICER 

RANDI SALAMANOWICZ 
 
 
We are pleased to announce the recent hiring of Randi Salamanowicz as a 

Municipal Services Officer (MSO) with Municipal Governance.  
 
Randi is joining Ann Ransom, Delores Macksymchuk and Wendy Wolfe as part 

of the MSO team, currently led by Ben Lyle as the Acting Manager of Municipal Support 
and Advisory Services. This team continues to provide advisory and consultative 
services on all matters of local government governance, administration and operations, 
including financial. 

 
Randi has spent the last 30 years of her career in the municipal field in Northern 

Manitoba working in positions from clerk to Chief Administrative Officer. Randi has 
extensive experience working with municipal administration and elected municipal 
officials.  

 
Randi is currently working remotely. Starting in November 2020, Randi will be 

based out of Souris (100 – 2nd Street S). Randi can be contacted by phone at 
204-281-7289 or by email at Randi.Salamanowicz@gov.mb.ca. 

 
For general inquiries, please call 204-945-2572 or email mrmca@gov.mb.ca. 
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